TOWN COUNCIL MEETING

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 6, 2023, AT 5:00PM
BUDGET WORK SESSION
IN PERSON AT NASHVILLE TOWN HALL
200 COMMERCIAL STREET

ATTENDANCE — Council members present in person - President Jane Gore, Councilmember David Rudd, and
Councilmember Andi Wilson. Absent — Councilmember Hofstetter was in attendance for a brief time to
make sure there was a quorum before she had to leave, Vice-President Tyra Miller. Also, in attendance -
Police Chief Heather Burris, Town Manager Sandie Jones, and Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.

The Budget Work Session was called to order by President Gore at 5:05pm.
1. 2024 BUDGET WORK SESSION
Clerk-Treasurer Young presented the budget spreadsheets that she had prepared for the Council. There

was a round table discussion regarding the estimated tax rates, assessed values, budget processes,
wage increases, and department needs.

After the discussion the Clerk-Treasurer will adjust the budget worksheets and will present the changes
at the Budget Work Session tomorrow, September 7, 2023.

2. ADJOURN - President Gore adjourned the Budget Work Session at 7:20pm.
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